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Schedule of Masses  
St. Mary’s Church, Kincasslagh 
Next Weekend 
Sunday @ 10.00 a.m.  
Next Week 
Monday-Friday @ 10.00 a.m.  
or at Fr Eddie’s discretion. 
St. Columba’s Church, Acres 
Next Weekend 
Saturday @ 6.30 p.m. 
Sunday @ 11.30 a.m.  
Next Week  
Monday & Tuesday @ 10.00 a.m. or at 
Fr. Severinus’ discretion. 
Thursday @ 10.00 a.m.  
 
Vigil Masses will return to St. Columba’s 
Church next weekend. 
 
Anniversaries and Masses 
Teresa Boyle, Lower Keadue, Sat 25th 
August, StM 
James Boyle, Funeral, Sun 26th, StC 
Anton Ban Sweeney and his son 
Pauraic, Monday, StC  
Darren Mills, & Charlie & Anne Sweeney, 
Wed, StM 
Madeline Boyle, Acres, Thursday, StC 
Margaret Gallagher, Mullaghderg, Sat 
1st, StC 
Christopher Farrell, Sun 2nd, StM 
Daniel Greene, Mill Road, Months Mind, 
Sun 2nd, StC 
Anniversaries 
Annie & John Joe Boyle, Cloughglass 
Recent Deaths 
---------- 
 
Fundraising Events                                 
Caislean Oir, Annagry Quiz on 
Wednesday @ 10pm. in aid of Teach 
Niall O’Domhnaill Community Project, 
Loughanure. €20, team of 4 
St. Mary’s Hall, Kincasslagh Bingo on 
Friday night at 8.30 p.m. in aid of 

Keadue Rovers FC. 
 
Weight Watchers  
Classes every Wednesday morning in 
the Highlands Hotel, Glenties at 10.30 
am for men & women and also starting 
in Dungloe on Wednesday 5th  
September in Ionad Teampaill Chroine 
at 6.30pm. Led by Aisling O’Neill. 
 
Rosses Community School  
The School will open for 1st year students 
on Wednesday 29th August. 5th & 6th 
years will return on Thursday 30th  
August. 2nd & 3rd years will return on 
Friday 31st August and TY students will 
return on Monday 3rd September. 
 
Fr. Severinus 

 
Many thanks to Fr. Severinus for his help 
during the summer to myself and to 
parishes around me. This week he 
makes his journey back home to 
Uganda and to his work there. We wish 
him well until he returns again. Thanks 
especially for his guest appearance in 
Caroline O’Donnell’s MFD VT. I think we 
tipped it in her favour! 
 
Do you know the Bible? 
Many Catholics do not know the Bible in 
these times or how to use it for 
prayer/study. Classes begin in 
Letterkenny in September 2018. All are 
welcome. To sign up or for more 

information please 
email: bibleclass2018@gmx.com 
 
AUGUST CAMINO (walk) TO KERRYTOWN 

 
Thank you to all who organised this 
year’s Camino to Kerrytown and to 
those who welcomed the pilgrims once 
again and made the tea and buns for 
afterwards. Much obliged. 
 
Welcome 

 
Aaron Patrick Bonner had his christening 
on Saturday 18th August in Annagry. His 
parents are Patrick Bonner and Leanne 
Boyle. Welcome to God’s family Aaron, 
may your presence in it make it stronger 
and better. 
 
Keadue National School will reopen on 
Wednesday 29th August 
 

Acres National School will reopen on 
Wednesday 29th August. 
 
Belcruit National School will reopen on 
Wednesday 29th August.  
 
Painting 
St. Columba’s Church will be closed for 
painting from Monday to Friday of the 
weeks of September, beginning on 
Monday third until Friday 21st. Weekend 
Masses will take place as usual. I would 
advise people that any funerals will 
need to take place in St. Mary’s in 
Kincasslagh during this time. 
Adoration 
During this time, adoration will take 
place as usual on the Tuesdays. But 
please use the side entrance to avoid 
going through the Chapel. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 


